Does My Project Need a Land Disturbance Permit?

Applicant Name:

Applicant Phone:

Project Address:

Project Description:

Will your project disturb land of greater than or equal to one acre (this
includes all project land disturbing activities such as grading, landscaping etc.),

OR is your project a new single family residential home?

Yes Ifyes, you are required to obtain a land disturbance permit from the Town
of Watab.

No If mno, you are not required to obtain a land disturbance permit from the
Town of Watab. However you are still subject to the conditions of the
Township’s Ordinance 6: An Ordinance to Meet Construction Site
Erosion and Sediment Control and Post-Construction Stormwater
Management Regulatory Requirements

To the best of my knowledge the above information is correct and I understand that I must follow the requirements
of the Town of Watab’s Ordinance #6 for all land disturbing activities; and if I answered yes to the question above, I
understand that I must obtain a Land Disturbance Permit from the Town of Watab before any land disturbance
begins on my project and to obtain a building permit.

A Land Disturbance Permit must be approved by the township before
you can apply for your Building Permit.

Applicant Signature Date

Land Disturbance Permit Contact Information

For any Land Disturbance Permit questions contact Pat Spence, Clerk & MS4 Contact
320-224-8242 (cell)

320-255-8916 (home)

Township Email Address: watabts@qwestoffice.net

Township Mailing Address: 8900 Lakewood Shore Rd NW, Rice, MN 56367

Land Disturbance Permit forms and other informational material can be found at:
www.watabtownship.com (Stormwater Program)
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